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Media Release 

 

Bangladesh Society for Puja & Culture Inc. (BSPC) held its Annual General Meeting 2022 on Sunday, 

the 26th of June 2022 at Blacktown Boys High School, Fifth Avenue, Blacktown 2148. 

The following BSPC members have been elected as the new Executive Committee for the period of 

2022-23.  
 

President : Mr. Rathindra Nath Dhali 

Vice President : Mr. Asish Kumar Chowdhury 

General Secretary : Mrs. Rani Mondal 

Assistant General Secretary  : Mr. Arnob Roy 

Treasurer : Dr. Anupom Roy 

Cultural Secretary  : Mrs. Debzani Roy Chowdhury 

Public Relations Secretary    : Mrs. Prianka Roy 

Members  : Mr. Nikhil Chandra Paul 

  Mrs. Ratna Hort 

  Mr. Sajal Das 

  Mr. Uzzal Roy 

 

 

New Executive Committee Members (standing in the back row) with the Election Commissioner Dr Ranjana Sarker 
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